
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
A reminder that we are introducing a new and innovative Student Absence Reporting System at our 
school through the SchoolMessenger App.  Be sure to visit go.schoolmessenger.ca today to sign up and 
get started (or download the app and sign up).   
 
While you are able to enter absences in the SchoolMessenger system right away for your child, be sure 
to note that as of October 22, 2018 we will officially be using SchoolMessenger as our sole absence 
reporting system. 
 
Note:  you can also visit www.sd23.bc.ca/SchoolMessenger for information on how to sign up and 
start using the attendance feature in SchoolMessenger. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Central Okanagan Public Schools 
 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
http://www.sd23.bc.ca/SchoolMessenger

